
Department of Politics and 
Public Administration 

Staying in contact – MSc SEDS Alumni Network 

Dear student, 

The department would highly appreciate to keep in touch with its alumni and stay informed 
about their professional careers. We seek to strengthen the MSc SEDS alumni network in 
the long term. A mailing list and regular alumni meetings are planned.  

For this reason, we would like to ask for your contact details. 

Declaration of consent 

I agree that the Department of Politics and Public Administration can contact me after my 
studies to inquire about my academic and professional career and inform about upcoming 
alumni events.  

yes no 

Email address 

Place and date 
Signature 

Please, send the signed declaration via email to seds.admin@uni-konstanz.de. 

Thank you!

Of course, you can revoke this declaration of consent at any time without giving reasons. 

First name

Last name

Year of graduation
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